
  

 
 
 

October 18, 2024 
 
 
Thank you to all the CUPE healthcare members across Manitoba who took time to vote on the tentative 
agreement. The results are in. 
 
WRHA Community Support including Riverview Health Centre: accepted tentative agreement 
WRHA Facility Support including Riverview Health Centre: accepted tentative agreement 
Shared Health Community Support: accepted tentative agreement 
Shared Health Facility Support: accepted tentative agreement 
Southern Health Santé-Sud Community Support: accepted tentative agreement 
 
In addition, the following contracts were previously accepted but will receive the enhanced benefits of the 
agreement: 
 
Southern Health Santé-Sud Community Support: accepted tentative agreement 
Northern Health Community Support - accepted tentative agreement 
Northern Health Community Support  - accepted tentative agreement. 
 
When it comes to providing health care to Manitobans, health care support workers and government went all-in.  
 
Solidarity and support was critical to our success.  
 
Please reach out to CUPE at healthcare@cupe.ca if you have any questions.            
 
Your CUPE Bargaining Team 
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